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UPDATE ON DELISTING NOTIFICATION 
 

 

1. INTRODUCTION  

 

The directors of Dragon Group International Limited (the “Company”) refers to the Company’s 

announcements dated 12 April 2018, 1 November 2018, 5 July 2019, 8 August 2019, 12 

September 2019 and 29 August 2023 in relation to the delisting notification issued by the 

Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited to the Company pursuant to Rule 1315 of the 

Listing Manual.  The directors also refer to the Company’s announcement dated 19 August 

2024 in response to queries from SGX RegCo issued on 16 August 2024. 

 

 
2. UPDATE ON DELISTING  

 

On 23 August 2024, SGX RegCo wrote to notify the Company that the Company will be 

delisted on 9 September 2024, 9.00am.  

 

Shareholders who have any further enquiries after the Delisting Date may contact the 

Company at: delisting@dragongp.com  

 

Further updates on the delisting will be provided in due course.  
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